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South Wales 
Port of Cardiff 

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS 

 
 

TITAN EVENT: ALEXANDRA HEAD CARDIFF BAY 
 

 

Port Users are advised that from Friday 1st September 2023 
to Wednesday 13th September 2023 

Contractors will be using port roads to access the Alexandra 
Head site on Cargo Road.  

From Wednesday 6th September to Saturday 9th September 
a festival will take place on Alexandra Head with a maximum 
capacity of 10,000 attendees. Additional 24-hour security has 

been posted around the port boundary.  
 

 
 

If you require any further information  
please contact Sophie Bowyer,  

Graduate Surveyor, Wales & Short Sea Ports 
(T: 02920 835038 / M: 07460 872006) 

 


